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October 29, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Secretary Walter Gaskin 

LtGen, USMC (Ret.) 

North Carolina Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 

walter.gaskin@milvets.nc.gov  

413 North Salisbury Street 

Raleigh, NC, 27303 

 

 

RE:  Midwifery Joint Committee Military Licensure Report   

 

Dear Secretary Gaskin,  

 

Part I., Section 2.(a) (b1) of of Session Law 2020-87 / House Bill 1053 states the following:  “No later than October 31 of 

each year, each occupational licensing board or State agency licensing board shall file electronically with the Secretary of 

the Department of Military and Veterans Affairs information collected pursuant to G.S. 93B-2(a)(9c) and (9d).” 

 

The Midwifery Joint Committee reports the following information for fiscal year 2020 - 2021, pursuant to   93B-2(a)(9c) 

and (9d): 

 

(9c) The number of applicants with military training:  0 

The number granted a license: N/A 

The number denied a license for any reason:  N/A 

A summary of the reasons for denial:  N/A 

 

(9d) The number of applicants who are military spouses: 1 

 The number granted a license:  1 

The number denied a license for any reason: N/A 

A summary of the reasons for denial:  N/A 

 

cc: Ariel Aponte 

 Assistant Secretary of Military Affairs 

 North Carolina Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 

 ariel.aponte@milvets.nc.gov  

 

 
Sara Dumas, RN, CNM 

Chair, Midwifery Joint Committee 
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